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Tadcaster Community Engagement Forum 
 

 
Venue: Main Hall - Riley Smith Hall 

 
Date: Monday, 29 January 2018 

 
Time: 6.30 pm 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The flyer for the forum is attached below. 
 

For enquires relating to this forum, please contact Victoria Foreman on 
vforeman@selby.gov.uk or 01757 292046.

 
 



Visit www.selby.gov.uk/cefs Please contact the Democratic
Services team for further information on 01757 705101
or DemocraticServices@selby.gov.uk

Tadcaster & Villages CEF is keen to support a number of community 
initiatives through its funding programme with £25,000 available. 
You will be able to hear about the proposals being suggested.

Also at the event you will have the opportunity to speak to your Councillors, staff from Selby 
District Council, North Yorkshire Highways, North Yorkshire Police, and other Community and 
Voluntary Organisations.

Meeting Your 
Health Needs

This event will provide the opportunity to 
discuss the services provided by the 
Tadcaster Medical Centre and raise 
any questions you may have.

Tadcaster & Villages Community Engagement Forum

Tadcaster Medical Centre
www.tadcastermedicalcentre.co.uk

Monday 29th January
2018, at 6.30pm
Riley Smith Hall 
28 Westgate
Tadcaster, LS24 9AB

Free
RefreshmentsStrictly Community



Tadcaster & Villages Community Engagement Forum

£25,000 available
for Community Services 

and Activities

The Tadcaster & Villages CEF is a partnership of District, County and Parish Councillors working 
with community organisations and residents. 

Tadcaster and Villages CEF covers the following parishes: 
Appleton Roebuck & Acaster Selby; Barkston Ash; Biggin; Bilbrough; Bolton Percy, Colton & 
Steeton; Healaugh & Catterton; Little Fenton; Newton Kyme cum Toulston; Oxton; Saxton with 
Hazlewood; Tadcaster; Towton, Grimston & Kirby Wharfe with North Milford; and Ulleskelf.

We wish to fund between 3-5 community initiatives to address issues facing residents across 
the CEF area and have £25,000 available.

If you have an idea that you wish to develop and need funding for please get in contact with our 
Development Officer Chris Hailey Norris, based at Selby District AVS.

Assistance will be available to prepare your proposal. There will be an opportunity to present your 
proposal at the next CEF Public Forum event on Monday 29th January 2018.
  
To register your interest and arrange a meeting please email Chris:  chrishaileynorris@yahoo.co.uk

Closing date for registration 15th January 2018

This is a fantastic opportunity to make a lasting difference, we hope you will take part.

www.selby.gov.uk/cefs
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